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System Trustee Education Policy 

OWWL Library System Trustees are encouraged to participate in continuing education throughout 

the year to support their responsibilities in governing a Cooperative Library System and fulfilling 

their general duties as Trustees. Reasonable and necessary costs associated with attending 

System-related continuing education may be reimbursed by the System, in line with the 

Conference and Travel Policy. Please note that all reimbursement requests for continuing 

education must be pre-approved by the System Board. 
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